
 

 

 
 

APRIL/MAY NEWSLETTER 2022 
 

 

Dear Members 

 

THIS NEWSLETTER PROVIDES INFORMATION ABOUT THE RECENT 

AGM, NEXT SEASONS MEETINGS AND PLANS FOR THE SUMMER. 
 

 

AGM APRIL 2022 
 

Following the AGM held on 5th April 2022 the following members were elected to sit on the DPA 

Committee for the 2022/23 season:- 

 

President                       -  Ken Goodfellow 

Vice President               -  Gillian Temple 

Treasurer                        -  Dennis Brooks 

Secretary                       -  David Bolton 

Syllabus Secretary         -  Colin Joyce 

Competitions Secretary  -  Alan Clark (external) 

Social Secretary             -  Marjory McIntosh 

Website Manager           -  Ian Monk 

Council Members           -  Brian Innes, Mike Dunn and David Langskaill 

 

We have a full committee and we look forward to working together. Our first meeting was held on 

Zoom at 19:00 hrs on Tuesday 19th April 2022. 

 

It was agreed at the AGM that the annual subscription for next season will be £40:00.  

 

The Dell Farquharson CC is being stood down as a Covid Testing Centre. It will be “Deep 

Cleaned“ in May and will be available for hire from June 2022. The club will returning next season 

to the Dell and will be meeting in person. 

 

The committee is looking at continuing to use Zoom occasionally during next season in order allow 

club members to hear talks from around the UK (and possibly Australia). 

 

Full details of the syllabus will be provided prior to the start of the season. The season will start on 

Tuesday 13th September 2022. 

 

I would like to thank everyone who attended the AGM and for members’ support during the 

2021/22 season. 

 



 

 

  

SUMMER MEETINGS/SUMMER SAFARI 2021 
 

With the relaxation of Covid restrictions, it is intended that we will meet on the first Tuesday of 

each month from May to August in the Pitbauchlie Hotel at 19:15 for a get together and general 

chat. The first meeting will be on Tuesday 3rd May. 

 

I am at present setting up a Summer Safari. Full details will be available at the end of May 

 

Gillian has provided members with details of proposed summer outings with the first being on 

Sunday 1st May with a visit to Falkland Village and Palace. 

 

 

In the meantime stay safe and well and I look forward to meeting members on club 

outings and at the Pitbauchlie Hotel. 
 

Best wishes 

 

Ken Goodfellow, LRPS CPAGB 

President DPA                                                                                              20 April 2022 

 
 


